
Baldwin Park Unified School District Webinar 
Wednesday, November 10, 2021  

4:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

 
Join as an attendee: https://bpusd.webex.com/bpusd/onstage/g.php?

MTID=e6ab4a7d0ec8cdb516afd765174371657    

 

Join for Audio Conference Only @   
 

For Spanish translation: https://bpusd.webex.com/meet/sacastro207 

  

The Baldwin Park Unified School District is partnering with the Los 

Angeles County Department of Public Health to present an informative 

webinar regarding the COVID-19 Vaccines which are currently being 

used to immunize millions throughout the world. 

Dr. Nava Yeganeh, MD is a Infectious Disease 

Specialist in Los Angeles, CA and has over 17 

years of experience in the medical field.  

Program, will present the latest information 

concerning the COVID-19 vaccines for youth 

and will provide answers to questions presented 

https://bpusd.webex.com/meet/sacastro207

